
Agreed	report	

Board	of	Management	North	Connaught	College	

2	December	2015	
 

 The Board reviewed recent events at the college including graduation, wellness week 
“College Awareness” week, visits to Higher Education colleges and the Board of 
Management Training session held recently. 

 Condolences were expressed to Gabrielle McSharry by the Board after the death of 
her sister 

 Future plans were discussed including hosting a marketing graduate from Sligo IT next 
year as well as the publication of a small booklet of past students’ stories. 

 A Christmas service with “living crib” would be held on 16 December. 
 NCC is linking with other parts of the MSLETB to plan Further education and Training 

courses for next year and plans were outlined 
 Admissions,  Internet and Data Protection Policies were reviewed and adopted 
 The board discussed accommodation  and financial matters and inspected the building  

 


